
Red Nose Day  
Friday 18th March 

 
 

 

We are supporting Comic Relief’s Red Nose on Friday 18th March by wearing 
something red/non-uniform and bringing a joke to tell the class along with a 
cash donation.  Year One will be having P.E. during the morning, so will need 
suitable clothes/footwear. 
 

Many thanks for your support 
 

 


